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BIG BASIN COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Friday, October 20, 2023 
 

 

Dear Big Basin Residents: 

Effec�ve immediately, CSWR-California U�lity Opera�ng Company is no longer 

the service provider for Big Basin. This includes billing, customer service, 

maintenance, and all related water services and advisories.  Any inquiries may 

be directed to the receiver at njaber@silverwrightlaw.com. 
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